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KMSpico v9.1.0.20131125 Stable KMSpico
is a program that allows you to find and

restore your deleted or lost files, folders, e-
mails, contacts, and more on PC, mobile
devices, external and internal drives and
memory cards. KMS pico does not only

recover files from different hardware but
can also scan and recover deleted files on
your hard drive. KMSpico can also search

and recover files with name change, add or
remove parameters (like, the extensions,
JPG, JPEG, PDF, DOC, DOCX, PPT, PPTX,

XLS, XLSX, RTF, TXT, ZIP, APK, EXE, PWB,
ASP, JSP, PHP, XUL, MC). KMSpico can work
not only with local files and drives, but also

with remote servers, like the files on
Dropbox, Google Drive, FTP, Amazon S3,
Microsoft OneDrive, WebDAV, WebDAV

server, CIFS and SMB. And it can scan your
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local and remote drives and drives using
Windows Indexing Service or LDAP.

KMSpico is an easy-to-use and intuitive file
recovery software based on powerful

algorithms to find and recover files, you
can also easily search through all the

contents of the drive. Just start the scan,
and press OK, select the objects, then
press "Recover" and "Next". You can

preview the file on the map, and then press
"Recover". KMSPico, the best solution for

file recovery. KMSPico is a powerful tool to
recover deleted files from your hard drive,

mobile device, external/internal USB
drives, memory card, etc. KMSPico does

not just recover files from your device, but
also from local or remote servers. It can

locate all files that you have lost or
accidentally deleted, even ones whose

name have been changed or have lost the
extensions. It can also search and recover
files with name changes, add or remove
parameters. You can easily preview files
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before recovery, and then press "Recover".
You can also preview files after recovery to

ensure that your lost files are found or
have been overwritten by new files.

KMSPico will work well with local files and
servers, like Dropbox, Google Drive, FTP,

Amazon S3, Microsoft OneDrive, WebDAV,
WebDAV server, CIFS
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